
 

 

Candidate Survey Questions 
 
 
From Charles Al-Bawi 
Candidate for Mayor. 

 
1. If elected, would you support a comprehensive and equitable community-wide Climate 
Action Plan to reduce Knoxville's carbon emissions in half by 2030? 
 
 

Yes. 
 
  
2. How would you engage the community in developing this plan? 
 
First, I would work with KUB to source the City’s electricity from solar, wind, and hydroelectric 
sources. Second, I would work with the City’s departments to source our transportation needs with 
electric and/or hybrid vehicles. Third, I would have community meetings to work on see what 
incentives can be put in place to encourage our businesses and homeowners to cut their carbon 
emissions.  
 
 
3. What would be your timeline from the launch to develop the plan to when the city would 
put the plan into action? 
 
I believe it would take two years to get the plan from development to launch.  
 
 
 
 

 


